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30th June 2021 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

As explained on previous letters, we are eager to allow our Year 6 children to have as much of a traditional 

end to their primary school celebration as possible and so we are holding a Leaver’s Festival after school on 

the 19th July. 
 

Date: Monday 19th July 2021 

Venue: Perry Hall Primary School field (weather permitting) 

Time: 4.30 – 6pm 

Dress code: festival attire (ensuring your child has socks). 
 

This will be a fun evening including an inflatable assault course, games, music, a pizza buffet and other tasty 

treats. Although cameras and mobile phones will not be allowed on the evening, there will be photo 

opportunities through the use of a teacher lead photo area.              
 

Your child will need to enter school via the main school gate at 4.30pm where they will then either go on to 

the field, or in to the main hall if the weather does not allow for outdoor celebrations. Your child will need to 

be picked up at 6pm promptly from their normal exit point (outside of the Y6 classrooms), please indicate 

who will be collecting via email. We will not be able to allow children to walk home alone after this event due 

to the time.  
 

Although the major costs for this event will be covered through our PTA and contributions from school, we 

are asking for a donation from you of £5.00 per child, payable via ParentPay. Please email the following to 

our year group email address (ph.y6homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk) and make your donation via 

ParentPay by Wednesday 14th July to confirm your child’s place.   

My child, (NAME OF CHILD), will be attending the Year 6 Leaver’s Festival on Monday 19th July.  
If attending, I confirm that I have made an £5.00 contribution towards this event via Parent Pay. I give 
permission for my child to have their photograph taken with their friends and printed for them all to 
take home for keepsakes.   
 

Dietary requirements: _______________________________________________________________  
Name of person collecting: ___________________________________________________________ 
Emergency contact name and phone number for the evening: ______________________________ 
 
One of the activities that we would like to set up for the festival is a 'Guess the Baby' stand. If you would like 
your child to take part in this activity, please include a baby photo of your child that we will print and display 
on the day.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Gibbins 
Acting Head of School 
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